Trinity Road

Primary School
RESPECT ¢ ACHIEVE » BELONG

18t™ January 2022
Dear Parent/Carer

Re: NEW DATE - Teddy Olympics — Tuesday 29" March 2022

| am pleased to inform you that a new date has been organised for your child to attend the
‘Teddy Olympics’ at Chelmsford Sports and Athletics Stadium. The event is during school
hours and will take place on Tuesday 29t March, assuming there are no further COVID
restrictions which would require the trip to be cancelled. We will be getting a coach to the
stadium at 12.30pm and will return to school by the end of the day.

Your child will use the skills they have been learning in PE to take part in a range of team
activities.

Your child will have an early lunch on this day.

Can you please ensure that your child has a full PE kit in school for the event including a
pair of trainers.

It looks to be a fun and active day!!!

Please feel free to come and see me if you have any questions.
Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards,

Mrs D’Arcy

Amber Class Teacher

Trinity Road, Chelmsford, Essex CM2 6HS
Tel: 01245 354 517
Email: admin@trinityroad.essex.sch.uk
www.trinityroad.essex.sch.uk
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